
  
  

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2021 

 

 

 

The Honorable Peter A. DeFazio   The Honorable Sam Graves 

Chairman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Transportation     House Committee on Transportation 

and Infrastructure     and Infrastructure 

2165 Rayburn House Office Building   2164 Rayburn House Office Building  

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves, 

  

I am requesting funding for the Red Bay interchange lighting project in the surface transportation 

reauthorization legislation.  

 

The project sponsor for this project is the Alabama Department of Transportation and the project 

is located at the intersection of SR-24 (Corridor V) and SR-19 in Red Bay, AL 35582.  

 

The funding is designated for completing this planned lighting project along the intersections of 

SR-24, which is part of the Appalachian Development Highway System, and SR-19. This project 

was identified as being on the Statewide Transportation Improvement Plan (STIP) as published 

by the Alabama Department of Transportation and is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars.  

 

The project is expected to increase the safety of the traveling public through the corridor as there 

have been numerous car accidents and fatalities along this unilluminated section of SR-24 and 

SR-19. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Robert B. Aderholt  

Member of Congress 

 


